
I opposed SB941 because it will do nothing to stop criminals from acquiring guns. Guns can be 
stolen and exchanged without anyone knowing about it. Those with criminal intent do not use the 
legal system, therefore, the only members of society that will be affected are law abiding 
citizens.  It will only cause undue strain upon law-abiding citizens and interfere with our rights 
spelled out in the US Constitution. 
 
If someone wants to commit violent crimes or suicide, they will do so regardless of guns.  Guns 
are not the only way violence is committed.    
 
This SB941 should not pass. 
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